PCG AGANA CONCLUDES SEPTEMBER CONSULAR MISSION TO PALAU



Consul Ferdinand P. Flores (middle) leads the Agana PCG team during the Consular Mission to Palau, 19-27 September 2021 *(Photo credit: Ms. Marie Jane)*

28 September 2021, Agana, Guam - The Philippine Consulate General in Agana, Guam deployed a 5-person Consular Mission to the Republic of Palau on 20-26 September 2021, the first outreach to the country in 20 months, since the beginning of the COVID-19 pandemic.

The team - led by Consul Ferdinand P. Flores and composed of Mr. Matthew Pecson (Passport Officer), Ms. Rosemarie Ramos-Blaser (Consular Assistant-Passport), Mr. Ferdinand Villamor (Consular Assistant-Overseas Voting), and Ms. Shirley Florendo (Finance Officer) - rendered various urgent consular services to more than 800 clients, and conducted coordination meetings with Filipino Community leaders in Palau and with Philippine Honorary Consul Eric Ksau Whipps.

Consul Whipps, his staff and volunteers once again provided full support to the consular team.

###

Additional photos



Consul Ferdinand P. Flores (left) meets with Philippine Honorary Consul Eric Ksau Whipps and wife, Mrs. Joy Whipps on 23 September 2021 *(Photo credit: Ms. Marie Jane)*



Consul Ferdinand P. Flores (4th from left) meets with Filipino community leaders in Palau on 24 September 2021 (Photo credit: Ms. Marie Jane)





Consul Ferdinand P. Flores renders consular services including passport extension and civil registration. (Photo: Agana PCG)





Left photo: Mr. Matthew Pecson (Passport Officer) renders passport services; Mr. Ferdinand Villamor (Overseas Voting Officer) registers an overseas voter. (*Photo: Agana PCG*)





Left photo: Ms. Shirley Florendo (Finance Officer) issues official receipt to an applicant; Applicants await their turn observing social distancing guidelines during the consular mission at Palasia Hotel, Palau. (Photo: Agana PCG)





A write-up on the consular mission appears in the 23 September 2021 issue of the Tia Belau newspaper.